PET cars to benefit more disabled persons
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For a second ﬁyear in a row the PET International North American Organization sends La Junta
de Beneficencia a New Pet (Personal Energy Transportation) car donation to be distributed free
of charge to adults suffering from motor disability in lower limbs (legs) as well as scarce
economic means.

PET Cars have three replaceable air-inflated, rubber tires and a manual device to be pedaled
with one’s arms. Its assembly is mixed with both a metal base and a wooden one as well as a
hand brake made of solid metal capable of stopping the car completely, awarding security to the
operator.

La Junta de Beneficencia de Guayaquil calls everyone who needs this mobilization implement
to use this application for which purpose there are three options:

» Come forward to the Central Office located in Velez 109 and Pedro Carbo streets, 3rd

Floor, foreign Relations Department.

» Send an electronic Malil

To: ivaldez@bgye.org.ec ; kparedes@jbgye.org.ec; mordonezm@jbgye.org.ec

» Or download the form HERE and deliver it next to the documentation or send it scanned via
e-mail.




